
My name is Ashley Bertucci and I’m so excited to be part of the mental health team at Gaskill
Elementary for the 2023-24 school year! This coming year will start my fifth year in LPS and
ninth year as a school psychologist. I spent the past four years as the school psychologist at Field
Elementary and can’t wait to transition into the mental health provider role at Gaskill! I am
originally from New York, but moved here in 2019 with my husband Marc. I graduated from St.
John’s University in 2012 where I earned my undergraduate degree in psychology. I then went on
to graduate from Queens College in 2015 with a masters degree in school psychology. In my free
time, I enjoy cooking and practicing yoga. I also like to hike with my husband and our two dogs,
Fudge and Alfie. We recently expanded our family and welcomed a daughter, Reese, in February.
I look forward to getting to know our Gaskill community!


